
 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The yearly class photo is approaching and we would like our students to be present on 

that day looking their best, with short hair neatly cut (boys), tidy hair (girls) with white head 

bands and school uniform (school T-shirt) with plain white socks and black or white shoes. 

(Not with the PE uniform even if they have P.E classes on this day).  

 

 

 

 

It's also important to abide by the school rules regarding uniform colors underneath the 

uniform (white undershirt). Absent and late students will be excluded from the class photo.  

 

Thank you... 

 

     Principal of Lower Primary      College Director 

 

          Minee Zakhary                                              Hala Toma 

Date Classes 

Tuesday 22/10/2024  Primary 1,2&3 


